
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25th February 2021 

NOTIFICATION OF POSITIVE SAMPLE 

__________________________________________________ 

On Monday 8th February, 2021, Trainer Ms. Kirin Corby was informed that the urine sample 

taken from the greyhound HARBOR BLUES at the Greyhound Racing SA (GRSA) race 

meeting held at Murray Bridge on 18th December 2020, had shown the presence of 

PREDNISOLONE and PREDNISONE. 

 

The reserve portion of the urine sample has since been analysed and the presence of 

PREDNISOLONE and PREDNISONE was confirmed. 

 

Ms. Corby has been advised that GRSA Stewards have opened and adjourned an inquiry into 

the matter.   

 

D. JONAS 

CHIEF STEWARD 

 

 

 

 

 

 


